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SUMMARY
Authorizes State Department of Fish and Wildlife to accept payment for products and services by
credit card. Allows department to collect additional fee for customer purchases made by credit card.
Allows State Fish and Wildlife Commission agent that is not county clerk or department employee to
retain fees for miscellaneous services authorized by contract between agent and department.

Changes procedure for obtaining replacement of lost, destroyed or stolen license, tag or permit.

Replaces requirement that commission adopt system for renewal of certain licenses through mail
and through World Wide Web with authorization to adopt system using mail or World Wide Web.
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